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Dear Mr. Kurian and members of the Brevard Indo-American Medical & Dental Association,

On behalf of the Steward Health Care Disaster Relief Foundation, please accept my most sincere
thanks and appreciation for the support your organization and membership has shown to our
newly created 501 (¢) (3) non-profit. You are helping to make a difference in our Florida
community for employees of Steward Health Care.

The Steward Health Care Disaster Relief Foundation was designed to aid Steward Health Care
employees in the face of natural disaster and certain emergencies. In the past few years, our
employees in various regions of the country have been affected by devastating floods,
earthquakes, hurricanes, and tornados. They have shown an admirable spirit of resilience
throughout. Now, in the face of COVID-19, your gifts will make a meaningful difference.

We are proud of the work Steward Health Care does in Florida and grateful Steward providers
can be a resource to patients in the communities of Rockledge, Melbourne, and Sebastian. With
the creation of the Steward Health Care Disaster Relief Foundation, we are now able to also
assist employees in need. The Foundation is a resource we hope to carry forward for a long time
to come and be an avenue of support when employees have a demonstrated need.

Thank you for your interest in the Steward Health Care Disaster Relief Foundation. Steward
Health Care is proud to have numerous members of BIMDA as part of the health care teams in
the region who provide expert and compassionate care. We greatly appreciate your spirit of
collaboration and your desire to give back to support the Foundation’s mission.

Sincerely,

G

Robert E. Guyon, Jr.
President
Steward Health Care Disaster Relief Foundation
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